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Pastor 
The Rev. Michael Rennier 
michaelrennier@gmail.com 
 

Music Director 
Elizabeth Wildman 
 

Plant Manager 
John Ellison 
johnellison11@aol.com 
 

Parish Secretary 
Trish Nerviani 
trishnerviani@aol.com 

Sʯʜʡʡ 

Mʜʮʮ & Sʜʞʭʜʨʠʩʯʮ 
Sunday Masses: 8:00 am, 10:30 am & 

(6:30 pm Mass celebrated every Sun-

day with A traditional Latin Mass 

celebrated on the 1st Sunday of 

each month at 6:30 pm.) 
 

Weekday Masses  

Monday through Friday: 8:00 am 
 

Tuesday Evening Mass: 6:30 pm 
 

Saturday Masses 8:00 am and 4:00 pm 
 

Sacrament of Penance:  

Saturday, 7:30-7:50 am 

Sundays, 10-10:20 am & 6-6:20 pm 

Tuesdays, 6-6:20 pm OR by appointment 
 

  Baptisms: Meeting first Thursday of the 

  month.  Preregistration required. 
 

Marriages: Contact the priest at least 9  

months prior to the wedding date. 
 

Funerals: To be arranged by contacting  

the Parish Office. 
 

Change of Address or Telephone  

Number: Please call the Parish Office. 
 
 

Bulletin Deadline: 4:00 pm Monday.  
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Thank you to everyone who donated to or volunteered at the Quarter Auction. It has quickly become one of our most 
successful (and fun) fundraisers for the parish. 
 
Truck R' Treat is coming up soon. It's co-hosted by GSA and Epiphany on our parking lot on Saturday, Oct 19. Come up 
for the Chili Cook-off (5pm in the gym), dress up in a costume for the Trunk R. Treat (6pm), help me hand out glow 
bracelets, have a good time. 
 
All Saints Day this year is on a Friday. That day, (Nov 1) is a Holy Day of obligation and Epiphany will have Mass at 8am 
and 7pm. Because All Saints is one of the great solemnities of the Church, all Catholics are free of the typical Friday Pen-
ance. 
 
If you are interested in helping with hospitality after the 10:30 am Mass, we're looking for a new team or two to help 
make and serve the coffee. It's a very easy commitment. You'd be on the schedule once a month or so, only need to be 
about 10 minutes early for Mass to get the coffee started, and then hang around after for the coffee hour. If you're inter-
ested let me know. 
 
Mass Explanations ð The Sanctus 
 
The Church has sung this hymn since the 1st century, and it forms the end part of the Preface, which always leads in by 
reminding us that the thanks we give to God is given along with that of Saints and Angels. The wording comes from two 
places in the Scriptures. The first half is from the prophet Isaiah. In the 6th chapter, we read: 
 
"I saw the Lord sitting upon a throne high and elevated: and his train filled the temple. 
Upon it stood the seraphims... And they cried one to another, and said: Holy, holy, holy, the Lord God of hosts, all the 
earth is full of his glory." 
 
The second half comes from the shouts of the crowds as Jesus comes into Jerusalem for the last time, seated on a donkey 
and on his way to lose his life. Luke records the event in his Gospel: 
 
"The whole multitude of his disciples began with joy to praise God with a loud voice, for all the mighty works they had 
seen, saying: Blessed be the king who comes in the name of the Lord, peace in heaven, and glory on high!" 
 
This is an acclamation of a king, and shows the royal nature of Our Lord. It is not an original phrasing, but comes from the 
118th Psalm. During the Passover feast each year, the Jewish people would sing that Psalm during their liturgy. The appli-
cation of it to Jesus is a recognition that he is about to fulfill the Passover by making himself the sacrifice. 
 

 Fr. Michael 
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Stewardship òHas none but this foreigner re-
turned to give thanks to God?ó (Luke 17:18) 

Most of us live òeasyó lives. We have food, shelter, 
and clothing. We go on vacation every year and own a 
car or two. Most of us take this all for granted. Did 
you ever notice that people with the least amount of 
possessions are usually the most grateful? Shouldnõt 
this be the other way around? Take time every day 
and thank God for all He has given you. 

New Members of 
the Little Flowers 

Girls Club 
 

Girls learn about 
St. Therese of 

Lisieux plus other 
saints and their 
virtues.  Patches 
are earned and 
placed on their 

sashes. 

The Knights of Columbus Coun-
cil #903 would like to thank 
Epiphany Parish for there par-
ticipation in our Tootsie Roll 
Drive this year. The money col-

lected will benefit Cardinal Glennon Hospital.  
Thank you Council #903 

I, II, & III 
Maria Mohler, St. Francis of Assisi &  
Austin Hanse, Epiphany, Wedding here  
Saturday, October 19, 2019 at 1:00 pm 

https://www.archstl.org/about-stewardship/bulletin-inserts/weekly-bible-reflections#

